
 
 

 

 

UGDSB PVP Application and Interview Process Workshop 
 
 

For those interested in applying to Upper Grand District School Board’s elementary or 
secondary Principal or Vice Principal Eligibility Lists, our annual P/VP Application and 

Interview Process Workshop will be held virtually on Wednesday, August 28th from                 
2:00pm – 4:00 p.m. 

 
The process for applying to Upper Grand’s Principal and Vice Principal Eligibility Lists has 

changed slightly since last year; so, you are encouraged to attend if you are new to the 
application process or if you have attended in the past, you are more than welcome to join 

as a refresher. 
 

Registration for interested applicants is now available by way of the following link: 
https://forms.gle/xW6KCBvoFdZksgcw6 

 
Please direct any questions to our People, Leadership & Culture team at: 

pvpcareers@ugdsb.on.ca 
 

The Upper Grand District School Board (UGDSB) employs approximately 4,000 dedicated 
staff who serve more than 35,000 students attending a variety of programs across 65 

elementary and 11 secondary schools as well as continuing education and adult learning 
centres in the counties of Dufferin, Wellington, and the City of Guelph. The UGDSB covers 

the ancestral and treaty lands of the Mississaugas of the Credit, the Six Nations of the 
Grand River, and Saugeen Ojibway Nation. 

 
 

We are committed to building a diverse staff that is reflective of and adds value to the com-
munity and students we serve. We actively encourage applications from members of 

groups who have historically and/or currently experience marginalization and/or barriers to 
equity.  Please visit Safe, Equitable and Inclusive Schools for more information about      

equity, diversity and inclusion at the UGDSB. 

https://forms.gle/xW6KCBvoFdZksgcw6
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